
Services will be available on Facebook
​You Tube and CTK Website 

Sunday, January 17
Online at 9:00 am
Pastor Jackie Cook ​

 Drive Through Communion
10-10:45

(Drop off for Outreach mission projects "Loads of Love", more info below)
Special Musical Guests-Gary Fluaitt
Children's Message- Summer Markham
Music Director- Mark Gould

Weekly Bulletin Online Worship Guide for January
17

On-Line Holy Communion Make A Donation Today

Loads of Love
Although doors to the physical church building for Christ the King
remain closed, church is still active with our ministries sharing
 "loads of love" during January and February.   

All members, all ages, are encouraged to share in our mission projects together by sharing the
love Christ extends to us.

1. Letters with Love
2. Love Gifts (previously Love Boxes)
3. A Lovely Winter Outreach Collection

More information is below on each of these loving mission projects.
Thank you for sharing the love of Christ!

We love because he first loved us.1John 4:19

Drop off your donations on
January 17, 2021

 Drive Through Communion
10-10:45

https://ctkdelafield.org/
https://ctkdelafield.org/
https://www.facebook.com/ctkdelafield/?eid=ARBmgc0XMFnIvwVWobempKU_Ro8esZb_5ELtu9VZnDW6nQhu5tlJ5tvC0Per78FxZoWFz64tVK6TKzfH
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCccahyanVXHx8Ggm8xWMr6w
http://ctkdelafield.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/ba5a106e-0015-4cdf-9632-c05741aa4288.pdf
https://blogs.elca.org/worship/3253/
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/39d3665f-86ea-449f-9d9d-ee7c572b81b2.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/39d3665f-86ea-449f-9d9d-ee7c572b81b2.pdf
https://ctkdelafield.org/giving


A Lovely Winter Outreach
Outreach will collect adult/children’s new and clean gently used hats, scarves, gloves for the
Salvation Army in Waukesha.
Child’s waterproof gloves/mittens are especially appreciated.
Church members are welcome to knit/crochet the hats and scarves or make fleece items.
(Click here for instructions to make easy fleece scarves and hats.)
The items will be collected during the outdoor communion distribution on January 17.
A drop off box/bin will also be outside the church front doors on Monday’s only

through February 22.

LOVE GIFTS
For Students and Military

Instead of sending out Love Boxes this year,
we are going to send our students and military personnel Love Gift Cards.

Attention Parents of College Students/Military Personnel
Please contact Vicky Jaeger at vickyejaeger@gmail.com or Toni Schnorr
at afschnorr@gmail.com so they can gather the information needed to send the gift cards.

Attention Congregation
We will be collecting Love Notes – write a note supporting a student or military person.
Purchase One or More Gift Cards in the amount of $5.00 or $10.00 each from Panera,
McDonalds, Starbucks, Target, Walmart etc.
Donate Cash – Write a check payable to CTK and in the memo line indicate Love Boxes. We will
purchase one or more gift cards on your behalf.
If you are unable to attend on January 17 contact Toni Schnorr at afschnorr@gmail.com

or 262-416-8012 to arrange for another collection time. The Love Gift Cards will be mailed to our students
and military personnel on February 8.The Outreach Committee appreciates your support.

Letters with Love
Brothers and Sisters, 
As our CTK Staff gathers virtually, studies God's word, and works in ministry
together, we have been discussing ways to uplift our congregation. With
COVID still making gathering difficult, we would like ALL of you to help us
with a project from your home! We are asking kids and adults of all ages to
spend a few moments to write a note card or drawing of encouragement and
send it to another congregational member.
​ We are calling this project "Letters With Love." 

Who might you send a note/message/letter/chat/greeting to? 
Our congregation is made up of shut-ins, newly baptized members, single unit families and large families;
children, youth, college students, parents, and elders; volunteers and staff members. 
Need an address? Directories are available by contacting the church office. 
 
Just a few words of encouragement such as “I am thinking of you” or “thank you for…”,
a favorite memory, a wish for the New Year, a hand drawing from a student, are just a few simple
ideas. Be creative and encouraging to one another and see where God leads us! 

Thank you for being part of our encouraging light!   
Many Blessings, Your CTK Staff

Mark Your Calendar- Important Dates
Sunday January 24- Presentation of the Budget - Via Zoom
January 21 6:30 pm ORIENTATION- New Member Zoom Meeting at 6:30 
If you have visited our church in the past or through our online service and are interested in learning more
about CTK, there will be a ZOOM orientation on Thursday January 21 at 6:30 pm. 
Please contact Donna Finch at 414-322-2796 or dlfinch@wi.rr.com before that day so she can send you
the ZOOM link.
Sunday, February 7-Drive Through Communion- Outreach for Hope Souper Bowl Sunday! Food Drive
collection during Communion. (Details coming soon) 10-10:45
Sunday, February 14- Coffee Hour with Pastor Jackie 10-11am "Loads of Love"
Sunday, February 21- CTK Annual Meeting - Via Zoom (Check back for times and links to attend the
meetings)
March 7- Drive Through Communion- Birthday Greetings/Cards for Jaunita Newman's 102nd Birthday-
Scholarship Fund Donations accepted in honor of Juanita's Birthday. 10-10:45am

Ecumenical Service for
"Week of Prayer for Christian Unity"

https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/a878c63c-afec-4b64-863d-b26241685aa5.pdf
mailto:vickyejaeger@gmail.com
mailto:afschnorr@gmail.com
mailto:afschnorr@gmail.com
mailto:dlfinch@wi.rr.com


(will be rescheduled)

Individual Prayers: Vicky J. Laurie W.

The Grieving Family of: Larry Theobald

Ongoing Prayers: Juanita, Alice S., Mike Corgiat, victims of human
trafficking, those serving in the military, those who are incarcerated,
and their families.

Ministry Partners: Serenity Inn, Family Promise, Reformation
Lutheran Church, Lutherdale Bible Camp, All God's Children, Mt. Meru
Coffee Project & Outreach for Hope Congregations.

For the work of our global partners: The Evangelical Lutheran Churches in El Salvador and
their Bishop Medardo Gómez  and in Tanzania and their Bishop Elias Kitoi Nasari.

CTK YOUTH
Bible Presentations
CTK is honored to be part of our student's faith milestones and to help families fulfill their baptismal
promises. One of the ways we do this is through our Bible Presentations!  

Bible presentations will be January 24. 
More information on the recording of this milestone will be coming soon!

If you have a three year old, third grader, or a seventh grade DT student, we need you to
email us so we have the correct information! 

Please email summer@ctkdelafield.org with your students full name, date of birth, and current grade!  

NEW THIS YEAR:  
Students in 3rd grade (and up if you would like a refresher!) are invited to join us for a two part bible
class! The class will help students learn what the bible is all about, how to read and look-up verses, and
why the Bible is special to us! This class will be on Zoom and will meet Sunday January 10 and 17 at
11:30.
Please email summer@ctkdelafield.org for the links! 

CTK Sunday School January and February
Please join us for Sunday School! Everyone is Welcome!

We are meeting weekly online via Zoom classroom
Pick-up a craft kit at CTK at the front door to use during our time together! 
Each meeting is about ½ hour and includes story/conversation and an activity
such as crafts and games!
Kits include supplies for our activities as well as additional family pages and
coloring activities to stretch your learning at home! 

Join us Sundays at 11:00 am via Zoom:  
Meeting ID: 871 2330 9960     Passcode: A87uR7

You can also visit our weekly Google Classroom for a self-directed lesson. The google classrooms will
have a short introduction by our Faith Formation Coordinator, and then there are hidden links to find on
the page with links to videos for stories, songs, and more! You can view the classroom
here.
URGENT NEED Prayer Partners to join us at Discipleship Training.
Prayer partners are adults who would like to share their faith with out students. 

We ask that you try to attend Discipleship Training Class - once a week one hour on Wednesday.
We also ask that partners check-in with their student at least twice a month outside of class via
emails, texts, zoom etc. 
We'll give you some story points to get you started. 

Please email Summer at summer@ctkdelafield.org for more information or to sign-up!

Human Trafficking Awareness Month 
It’s January! The start of a new year and new hope to end our isolation due to the pandemic. If you have
not received one of the vaccines yet, your turn is coming. Sometime this year, we may once again feel
comfortable gathering in groups and socializing, which is probably not the best scenario when it comes to
sex trafficking, right? 

http://www.partnerswithelsalvador.org/subpages/Bishop Medardo Gomez.html
mailto:summer@ctkdelafield.org
mailto:summer@ctkdelafield.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87123309960?pwd=TmhBYWdSVlJBMTIzYjZ5SmhkMTNRQT09#success
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1BGa4CbaInUKBptVmUzLkJajHmr9TjOHsjA13U2HKkpw/edit#slide=id.gaadcd2d39e_1_5
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1BGa4CbaInUKBptVmUzLkJajHmr9TjOHsjA13U2HKkpw/edit#slide=id.gaadcd2d39e_1_5
mailto:summer@ctkdelafield.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/dfe2f822401/ab9f8a1f-8f91-484e-b1e6-e77f0853d568.pdf


Actually, the data shows that all of the isolation we’ve been experiencing for almost a year now has not
curbed the demand—it has only made our youth more vulnerable. Here are some facts that support
this:.......READ FULL ARTICLE

Carl Scheid- Beloved Synchro Member Touched
Many Hearts.
When Carl Scheid passed away in early November, he left behind a
loving group of family, friends and a figure skating community
cherishing the memory of a skater who proved “you’re never too old
to skate.”..... Click Here For The Full Article. By Joanne Vassallo
Jamrosz, Us Figure Skating Club Spotlight, Friday, January 8, 2021

2021 Church Council-Do You Feel Called To Serve?
If you have a desire to step up with your time and talents to serve our Church with vision towards 2021
and beyond through leadership, please contact Andy Justman, ajustman@wi.rr.com or Paul Neumiller
pneumiller@wi.rr.com. If you are interested in the Treasurer Position and want more details contact
Mike Hase.

Many Opportunities For Bible Studies at CTK, Click Here

Happy New Year-A Note From Pastor Jackie Cook

Good News Website

Christ the King Lutheran Church
1600 N Genesee St
Delafield, WI 53018

Phone: 262-646-2343

Contact Our Church

 ​
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